
 

 
 
 
 
23rd September, 2020 

Nursery 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
  
Unfortunately, we have taken the decision to close Nursery from today. Please do 
not worry, the closure is not due to any spread of Covid -19 in Nursery. It is purely 
to maintain teaching numbers in other parts of the school during these difficult 
Covid times.  
 
Please do not bring your Nursery child to school for their sessions. We will be in 
touch with you when we are in a position to re-open Nursery.  
 
I regret that I have had to take this decision. I have not taken this decision lightly.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact school.        
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Lloyd Mason-Edwards 
 

Mr Lloyd C. Mason-Edwards 

Headteacher 

 

   


